
MEDIA RELEASE
23 December 2020

Tokyo Auto Salon Association

TOKYO AUTO SALON 2021
has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 outbreak

Tokyo Auto Salon Association has today announced that TOKYO AUTO SALON 2021 scheduled to take place at 
Makuhari Messe on 15-17 January will be cancelled following the escalation of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) 
throughout the nation. And yet Virtual Auto Salon will open online on 15 January at 9am as scheduled offering free 
access to the virtual exhibition halls. Details will be available shortly on the official website.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask for your understanding.
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